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Dear Sir We wish to appeal to your selves on behalf of the Aboriginal people of the Northern territories  that 
there be further consultation on the Stronger futures bill with the Aboriginal people so that they can shape 
their own future and not be pushed aside by bureaucratic  and unfair legislation. 
Australia as a modern forward looking country should not be instigating legislation that disempowers 
people espesially an idigenous populatioh that has a deep connection to the land 
                                          Yours Sincerely John Fraser 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




